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13 February 2022 

 
2023 Permission to Participate in Local Walks 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
During the school year, students at Metella Road Public School may be required to participate in 
local walks. For example, students may be required to walk to Oklahoma Park to identify natural 
and manmade features as part of their Science unit of work. 
 
All walks undertaken are local and only a short distance from the school. Students are required to 
use the pedestrian crossing and footpaths when walking and are always supervised by a 
classroom teacher.  
 
This permission note will allow your child to participate in local walks. Please complete and return 
to your child’s classroom teacher by Monday, 27 February 2023. 
 
Thank you for your continuing support of our teaching and learning programs. 
 
 
 
 
Mrs S. Larobina        Mr P. D’Ermilio 
Deputy Principal         Principal 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
2023 Permission to Participate in Local Walks 

(Please detach and return to your child’s classroom teacher) 

 

To: Class Teacher 

 

I give permission for my child to participate in local walks. I understand that my child will be 

supervised by a classroom teacher.  

 

Child’s Name: __________________________________________ Class: _________________ 

 

Parent/Carer Signature: ______________________________________ Date: ______________          


